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Dear Friends,
Now more than ever, this wild year more than any other, it is of
tantamount importance that we protect
the beautiful rivers of Oregon.  We need to be strong in this as a
state.  Please give my support of POP 108 your consideration.
Thanks so much for your good work!
With best wishes and good faith,
Karin LaBriere
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